Veldran, Katherine

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
9/25/2013 9:49:43 AM

FW: <no subject>

Found this in my junk mail as a follow up for the FristNet call.

From: Brian Sailer [mailto:Brian.Sailer@grayling.com]
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2013 4:24 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: <no subject>

Katherine — While | do believe Christian has talked with Deloitte in PA, | do not think that he’s had discussion on SC,
so we would like to go forward and set call if we can. Local Deloitte folks may have talked with him on other projects
in the state, but our focus would be specifically FirstNet.

On the call would be Brett Haan, Principal, Deloitte, the head of their telecommunications practice who leads FirstNet
discussions.

Brian Sailer
Managing Director

100 M Street, SE
Suite 500
Washington, DC 20003

(202) 863-4213 — Office
(202) 695-0841 - Mobile
brian.sailer@grayling.com

grayling.com


mailto:Veldran,%20Katherine
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
brian.sailer@grayling.com

